
You’re invited to be a part of a pivotal project  
aimed at enhancing safety in our community!

We’re dedicated to examining safety in Fort Lauderdale and gathering insights  
from community members like you. We’re working with the Bloomberg Harvard City 
Leadership Initiative in a nine-month training program to learn and adopt innovation 

techniques. With your valuable input, we’re ready to take impactful steps toward 
enhancing safety perception and reality in our community.

JOIN US IN 
SHAPING THE FUTURE 
OF SAFETY IN
FORT LAUDERDALE

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.  

UPCOMING CO-CREATION SESSIONS:

Let’s work together to build a safer, more secure Fort Lauderdale!

RSVP: ftlcity.info/rsvp0528

May 28, 2024 
5:30 - 7 PM  

Holiday Park Community Center 
1150 G. Harold Martin Drive

RSVP: ftlcity.info/rsvp0620

June 20, 2024 
11:30 AM - 1 PM 

Fort Lauderdale Woman’s Club 
20 South Andrews Ave.

https://ftlcity.info/rsvp0528
https://ftlcity.info/rsvp0620

